Single Family Homes Board Meeting - March 23, 2011 (closed)

In attendance: Dick Heriot, Bruce Welch, Todd Kiger & Pat Russell

A discussion was held concerning the management of K.V.. S.F. H. Board to
recommend to the Master K.V. Board that Slatter be hired as a replacement
for Cas, Inc.

It was suggested that a letter be sent to Cas, Inc. notifying them of the
change.

Mr. Kiger will get a contract copy and references for Slatter Services.

S.F. Board will recommend that Mr. Welch be appointed as President of the
K.V. Master Board.

Much discussion occurred involving the Arc. Committee.
Arc. Comm. suggestions;

Brian Cecero

Susan Hicks

Chuch Andrews
Melodee Denoyers
Doug Shell

Bob Swaim

Helen Kelly

Faye and Ron Morgan

These names to be submitted to the Master Board.

Sincerely,

Pat Russell, Sec. S.F.H. Board



